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October 2016 
Issue Number: 940 
 
Discontinuation: 3M™ Mini Delta Ribbon (MDR), 10150-4CZ3 PL and 101A0-
4CZ3PL 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
We regret to inform you that 3M™ Mini Delta Ribbon (MDR), 10150-4CZ3 PL and 
101A0-4CZ3PL have been discontinued. These discontinuations are effective 
immediately. The parts are described in Tech Sheet TS-0716. 
 
You are receiving this letter because your company has purchased one of the above 
mentioned products during the last two (2) years.  Please circulate this notice to the 
people in your organization who need to know of these changes so they can follow up 
as necessary with either 3M or your customers. 
 
Last Time Buy  
3M is not offering a last time buy.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the 3M representative for these products. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued partnership with 3M. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shinya Sakogami  
Interconnect Marketing Manager  
ssakogami@mmm.com  
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